SEPTEMBER 2024

WEE SCHOOL

TEWSLETTER
FIRSTWEEKS |WE’RE ADDING A NEW CLASS

of school have been | MRS. KRISTY BELMONT WILL BE
amazing! We are so | TEACHING CLASS 2A, FOR CHILDREN
grateful for each and | AGES 18-24 MONTHS.

every one of your | THIS CLASS WILL BEGIN NEXT WEEK.

children. It’s go to be a
wonderful school year!

Al yeun childrnen Ahall be
taught by the LORD, and |
great Mall be the peace of
ot 54418 SEPTEMBER

AT WEE SCHool

FBA & Wee School celebrate ; School Holiday

h”l(”aﬂﬁenl /'y @ Grandparents

) Breakfast
You're invited to a Continental - school Holiday

Breakfast in the Fellowship Hall

Monday, September 9 Vision & Hearing
Screening
8:00 AM - FBA

9:00 AM- Wee School

CAR TAGS

If you pick up your child in the
afternoon from the car pick-up line,
please make sure to have your

‘IIS IO N & HEARING child’s tag visible to see. It may take

us a while to learn everyone's
Testing will be done on 4- vehicle.

Year-Olds on September
26. Please return your oWy o o NN igNg

form and payment to the
school as soon as

MAKE SURE YOU'RE

SIGNED UP!
possible. Use the REMIND app to
communicate with

your child’'s teacher,
and get important
updates, reminders
and information.




